## C8 COMMUNICATION COUNCIL – May 16, 2023 CW (PM) - Report No. 21, Item 2

From: <u>Clerks@vaughan.ca</u>
To: <u>Adelina Bellisario</u>

Subject: FW: [External] Re: files OP.23.001 and Z.23.002

Date: May-05-23 12:40:16 PM

----Original Message----

From: Margaret Holyday < Margaret. Holyday @vaughan.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2023 10:06 PM

To: PETER FLYNN <

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: RE: [External] Re: files OP.23.001 and Z.23.002

Hi Peter,

Thank you for your email. I will keep your email on file.

Sincerely,

Margaret Holyday, MCIP RPP

Senior Planner

905-832-8585 ext. 8216 | margaret.holyday@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan I Development Planning Department 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

----Original Message-----

From: PETER FLYNN

Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2023 9:54 PM

To: Margaret Holyday < Margaret. Holyday @vaughan.ca > Subject: [External] Re: files OP.23.001 and Z.23.002

Hello

We live at Carrillo Street and have been there for over 20 years. We were unable to attend the meeting tonight but followed it by watching the live stream.

We just wanted to show our concerns regarding this project and show our support to our neighbours in this area who spoke against this project.

This project would be a disaster for our neighbourhood. The increased traffic, noise, pollution and population growth would destroy this neighbourhood.

It is NOT right to propose such a project that would affect thousands of people negatively.

Sincerely,

Peter and Betty Flynn

Sent from my iPhone